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Rural Advisory Council

The RAC met on Friday, March 13" in Florence Oregon. Peace Health hosted the meeting. The
RAC had a discussion about recruitment. There are two new members who will be interviewed
in April.

Debi Farr gave the report on Trillium members and highlighted some pieces of legislation.
There was a report on the CAC Summit and everyone was encouraged to attend.

Rick Yecney gave an informative presentation about the needs of Western Lane County. The
RAC had a robust discussion about the data and identifying the areas that needed attention.
The group recommended more investigation into the behavioral health needs/gaps for the area
and transportation needs. The group will convene in Florence in May to develop
recommendations.

The April meeting will be at Trillium and will focus on recruitment. New members applicants
will be invited to attend.



